
 

O&S – Whitworth Leisure Centre 
 The recent purchase of a new inflatable is bringing in extra 

revenue 

 Swimming – schools have been making enquiries for the 

coming year 2016/17 

 Swimming lessons are continuing to do well 

 With the purchase of several items of gym equipment we are 

now finding that the gym isn’t large enough for future growth.  

 Biomass – the original plan to revert to a Biomass Boiler was 

dropped as the long term projections did not appear to be cost 

effective. This has now proved to be a wise decision as the 

government have now withdrawn funds for Biomass projects.  

 

 

 


